To:

Mr. Martin (Principal)
Mr. Weber (Vice Principal)

Mr. Kennerkenecht Safety Committee

Youth Volunteer Corps School Painting Project Proposal

The Eisenhower Middle Senior High School Youth Volunteer Corps would like to transform the environment of our high school. We have planned to paint a 6 in. stripe above the bricks in all the hallways; Social studies Hall; Science Hall; Band/Office Hall; Math Hall; English Hall; Gym Hall; and Cafeteria Hall. We would paint a six inch stripe above the bricks in the Social Studies hall Orange, the six inch stripe above the bricks in the Science hall Green, the six inch stripe above the bricks in the Band/Office Hall Purple, the six inch stripe above the bricks in the Math Hall Red, the six inch stripe above the English hall Blue, the six inch stripe above the Gym Hall Yellow, and the six inch stripe above the Cafeteria Hall a Terra-Cotta (orange and reddish brown). We feel that the six inch stripes would contribute greatly to the atmosphere of our high school. We would like to paint these stripes before the janitors wax the floor, so the students can come back in the fall to a high school with a new and refreshing change, that still maintains the Eisenhower pride.

In addition to the 6 inch stripes above the bricks in the hallways, we are also planning to decorate the cafeteria with a mural of a knight, as well as the saying "it takes more to be a knight" above the area where students hand in their lunch trays to be cleaned.(picture of the knight attached). In addition to that, we are also planning to paint stripes above all the exits of the cafeteria to coordinate the color hallway that they lead to. These stripes will be 7 inches in height.